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Bridgett Heinrich <bheinrich@panaschools.com>

Fwd: SmartProcure, Confirmation of Receipt for Recent Records
1 message

Nicole Blodgett <nblodgett@panaschools.com> Mon, Jul 17, 2023 at 5:10 PM
To: Bridgett Heinrich <bheinrich@panaschools.com>, Jason Bauer <jbauer@panaschools.com>

---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: Sheri Reid <sreid@smartprocure.com>
Date: Monday, July 17, 2023
Subject: SmartProcure, Confirmation of Receipt for Recent Records
To: "nblodgett@panaschools.com" <nblodgett@panaschools.com>

Dear Nicole Blodgett,

Thank you for your response.

This email serves as confirmation that we have received records from Pana Community Unit School District No. 8. We
greatly appreciate your efforts to address our request.
Should we have further questions regarding the file(s) provided, we will be in contact with you soon.

Again, thank you for your assistance.

Best Regards,

Sheri Reid

Sheri Reid
Data Acquisition Specialist
SmartProcure
Direct: (561) 609-6759 | Support: 954-420-9900
Email: sreid@smartprocure.com
P.O. Box 4968, Deerfield Beach, FL 33441-4968

--
Nicole Blodgett
Pana CUSD #8
District Bookkeeper
217-562-1500 ext 1526
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